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 David Stone Hello - I write in relation to the willow tree that is on Willoughby Road. I'm pretty sure that 

this tree is protected by a TPO - the TPO was imposed after a previous request by the then 

owners of the property to fell the tree. It is one of the last remaining willow trees anywhere 

near Willow Road, so it is worth protecting. Therefore, please check whether this tree is 

protected by a TPO, and, if it is, take that into account before allowing any work that may 

harm the tree.
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